
The Silver town Way Community Planning Process is being organised 
by JTP on behalf of Linden Homes. For more information please visit 
www.jtp.co.uk or contact Jennifer Johnson at jj@ jtp.co.uk or  
on Freephone 0800 0126730.

Throughout 2015, Linden Homes has 
worked with its design team and the 
local community to create a Vision for 
the site to the west of Silvertown Way, 
Canning Town. These detailed proposals 
incorporate a viable mix of new homes 
and other uses.

You are invited to an exhibition of the 
emerging proposals. Team members will be 
on hand to answer questions and comment 
forms will also be available. 
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BACKGROUND

Canning Town and Custom House are 
undergoing a major transformation led by 
the London Borough of Newham. In 2013, 
the Mayor of London announced that it 
would be releasing 2.56 hectares of land 
south of Canning Town station and west of 
Silvertown Way for a high quality 
residential-led development, which benefits 
from good access to public transport. The 
redevelopment proposals include 
approximately 1100 homes, comprising 
affordable, private rented and for sale 
homes, and around 8000 square metres of 
commercial and community floor space, 
including a new hotel. Peto Street will be 
regenerated with a range of uses 
culminating in a new public green.

COMMUNITY PLANNING

In April 2015 local residents and 
stakeholders were invited to the 
Silvertown Way Community Planning 
Weekend to help create a new Vision for 
the site. People took part in workshops, 
walkabouts and hands-on planning groups 
facilitated by architects JTP to consider key 
issues and opportunities for the 
development and its relationship to the 
wider Canning Town and Custom House 
Regeneration Area.
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PLANNING APPLICATION

Since the Community Planning Weekend 
the design team have been developing the 
proposals which will be presented at the 
exhibition.  It is anticipated that the 
detailed planning application for the site 
will be submitted to Newham Council in 
early 2016.

THE SITE


